
Dear Valued Agent, 
 

 

 

Due to unforeseen delays in the return of the aircraft from scheduled 

maintenance it has been necessary to make some adjustments to our 

schedule, these changes are as follows: 

 

MK042/22MAR MRULGW – This flight has been delayed and will 

now operate as follows: 

 

MK5042/23MAR MRU0800 LGW1630 

 

A bulletin to all hotels will be sent shortly to advise any passengers of 

this delay and request passengers stay at their booked hotel with 

payment for accommodation, dinner and non-alcoholic drinks paid for 

by Air Mauritius. 

 

MK053/23MAR LGWMRU – This flight has been delayed due to the 

late arrival of the inbound aircraft and will now operate as follows: 

 

MK053/23MAR LGW1815 MRU0945 

 

Check-in will remain open at London Gatwick until 1 hour prior to 

departure. 

 

MK042/23MAR MRULGW – This flight has been delayed and will 

now operate as follows: 

 

MK6042/24MAR MRU0015 LGW1005 

 
 


